Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

July 05, 2003

The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi Riders Café

Several people rode today.

OLD BUSINESS

May 08 — The 15" Annual MLA Ride — Dan Code attended, and reported that it was
a success, with about 60 bikes participating.

May 10 - The ride to Dukes Pub in Chilliwack — 14 bikes, and great food and lots of

fun.

May 18 - Snohomish Show n’ Shine was the largest ever. Several members
attended.

May 25 — Trev Deeley’s 100™ Anniversary party — great success. Our thanks to Trev
Deeley’s and FDI

May 31 - Ride and barbeque at Rick and Sandra’s house. 15 bikes started. The cost

was $5.00 per couple, or $2.50 each for barbeque and a beverage. Our
thanks to Rick and Sandra for hosting the barbeque.

June 04 — The first of the evening rides every Wednesday evening, leaving Deeley’s
at 7.00 p.m., weather permitting. We are averaging about 12 bikes.

June 07 — Trev Deeley’s Show n’ Shine and barbeque. Great weather, and our
thanks to all who volunteered to work the barbeque.

June 14— The Duffy Lake butt-buster was cancelled.

June 20 - 22 — “Ogopogo Hunt” aka “Fun in the Sun” with the hot rod club in Penticton.
Although the weather didn’t cooperate, there was a fairly good turnout,
and lots of fun. This event may be rescheduled for a different weekend
next year, as it conflicts with another event in Penticton.

June29- A ride and barbeque at Warren & Chris’s house. The cost was $5.00 per
couple, or $2.50 per person, and we had about 15 bikes joining in. Our
thanks to Chris and Warren for hosting the barbeque.
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